
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

           NOTICE OF PREPARATION OF ASSESSMENT ROLL 

                      TOWN OF DUCK LAKE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the assessment roll for the 

Town of Duck Lake for the year 2023 has been prepared and 

is open for inspection at the Town Office Tuesdays to 

Fridays from 9am to 4pm from March 3rd, 2023 to April 4th, 

2023.  

 

A bylaw pursuant to Section 214 of The Municipalities Act 

has been passed and the assessment notices have been sent 

as required.  Any person who wishes to appeal against his 

or her assessment is required to file his or her notice of 

appeal with: 

 

Mike Ligtermoet 

Secretary 

Town of Duck Lake Board of Revision 

642 Agnes Street 

Prince Albert, Saskatchewan 

S6V 2P1 

 

by the 4th day of April, 2023. 

 

Dated this 3rd day of March, 2023. 

 

Michelle Zurakowski, Assessor 

 

(P) 306-467-2277 (F) 306-467-4434 

(Email)town.ducklake@sasktel.net 

Box 430, Duck Lake, SK, S0K 1J0 
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